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  YEAR 4 HOLI FESITIVAL CELEBRATIONS 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear parents/ carers,  

On Monday 25th March, the children in Year 4 will be taking part in a colour party to celebrate 
the Hindu festival ‘Holi’ as part of the RE learning. Children are invited to bring in a brightly 
coloured top to change into for the afternoon.  

During the afternoon, children will be given some party food to help celebrate the festival. This 
food will be provided by the school and all food allergies have been catered for based on our 
records. Please inform us if there are any allergies that we are not aware of, or if your child’s 
medical information has changed.  

 

Kind regards 

Miss Ryan and Mr Woodcock 

Body, Mind and Soul POD drivers 

 


